
April 2021 issue of “Hong Kong Monthly
Digest of Statistics” now available

     The Census and Statistics Department (C&SD) published today (April 15)
the April 2021 issue of the "Hong Kong Monthly Digest of Statistics" (HKMDS).
 
     Apart from providing up-to-date statistics, this issue also contains two
feature articles entitled "Statistics on Job Vacancies from 2010 to 2020" and
"Public Transport Patronage of Hong Kong, 2010 to 2020". Statistics presented
in the "Public Transport Patronage of Hong Kong, 2010 to 2020" article are
based on the data source from the Transport Department (TD).
 
"Statistics on Job Vacancies from 2010 to 2020"
 
     This feature article gives a brief account of the compilation
methodology of job vacancies statistics and the trend in the number of job
vacancies in the past ten years.
 
     The movements in the number of vacancies measured from the Quarterly
Survey of Employment and Vacancies varied across the years in the past decade
from 2010 to 2020. It was generally on an upward trend during the first few
years and then remained steady until a sharp decrease appeared starting from
mid-2019. Among the various industry sections, the largest decreases were
found in the "import/export, wholesale and retail trades" and "accommodation
and food services" sections during the ten-year period.
 
     For enquiries about this feature article, please contact the Employment
Statistics and Central Register of Establishments Section of the C&SD (Tel:
2582 4751; email: employment@censtatd.gov.hk).
 
"Public Transport Patronage of Hong Kong, 2010 to 2020"
 
     Hong Kong has an efficient and reliable public transport system to
facilitate the movement of passengers within the territory. During the period
2010 to 2020, public transport patronage initially grew steadily from a daily
average of 11.6 million passenger journeys in 2010 to a record high of 12.9
million passenger journeys in 2018 before decreasing sharply in 2020 to a
daily average of 8.9 million passenger journeys mainly due to the COVID-19
pandemic and the related anti-epidemic and social distancing measures. This
feature article presents the trend of public transport patronage of Hong Kong
from 2010 to 2020.
 
     For enquiries about this feature article, please contact the Statistics
Section of the TD (Tel: 3842 6067; email: rssd@td.gov.hk).
 
     Published in bilingual form, the HKMDS is a compact volume of official
statistics containing about 140 tables. It collects up-to-date statistical
series on various aspects of the social and economic situation of Hong Kong.
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Topics include population; labour; external trade; National Income and
Balance of Payments; prices; business performance; energy; housing and
property; government accounts, finance and insurance; and transport,
communications and tourism. For selected key statistical items, over 20
charts depicting the annual trend in the past decade and quarterly or monthly
trend in the recent two years are also available. Users can download the
Digest at the website of the C&SD
(www.censtatd.gov.hk/en/EIndexbySubject.html?pcode=B1010002&scode=460).
 
     Enquiries about the contents of the Digest can be directed to the
Statistical Information Dissemination Section (1) of the C&SD (Tel: 2582
4738; email: gen-enquiry@censtatd.gov.hk).
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